
From: JEANETTE HOKETT [mailto:jhokett@comcast.net]  
Sent: Monday, March 05, 2018 7:29 PM 
To: Planning <Planning@a2gov.org>; Lenart, Brett <BLenart@a2gov.org>; JThatcher@a2gov.org 
Subject: SEU-2793 Plymouth Rd-Marijuana Provisioning Center "Medicine Man of A2" 

 

Dear Planning Commission Members --  
 
As a resident of the nearby Chapel Hill Condos, I would like to offer my comments and 
make it clear that I object to SEU being considered for 2793 Plymouth Road at the 
upcoming March 6th meeting.  
 
This type of business does not fit with the character of this section of town. While one of 
the reasons that I relocated to Ann Arbor 5 years ago was its progressive environment, I 
am particularly concerned about this SEU given its close proximity to both Thurston 
Elementary and Clague Middle School. I personally do not want to have to explain to my 
elementary age child what this type of business is or what marijuana is.  
 
The traffic on Plymouth Road at this section is already overly congested and with the 
prior approval of 2 large scale developments in the area, we do not need more traffic 
that this dispensary could bring. 
 
Thank you for taking the time to listen. 
 
Jeanette Hokett 
3509 Burbank Dr 
Ann Arbor, MI 48105 
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